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to everyone that came and donated generously, and
also hopefully put a dent in their holiday shopping.

Special thanks to Mr. Oliver for securing those tables
for us, our amazing custodians who stay to clean up
after us, and to the volunteers that helped with set up,
manned the coffee bar and helped clean up after the
event.

Thanks to your generosity, on top of the non-
perishable food items that were also donated, $1000
will be going towards our 3 families sponsored from the
Langley Christmas Bureau.

Our giving tree initiative is now underway and will run
until Friday, Dec 8.

Parents/guardians are invited to take a tag that’s within
their budget from one of the trees and bring back the
item with the tag attached to the gift wrapped box
under the corresponding tree.

Thank you for your support.

Upcoming DatesA Huge Thank You
Dec 4 Report Cards Issued

Dec 5 Order Deadline for Treat Day
Dec 6 Deadline for Movie Night Preorders
Dec 8 Deadline for Giving Tree Donations

Dec 8 Holiday Movie Night
Dec 15 Treat Day 

Dec 18 Holiday Sweater Day
Dec 18 Deadline for Vancouver Giants Tickets

Dec 19 Toque Tuesday
Dec 20 Ice and Snow Day 

Dec 21 PJ Day
Dec 21 Pancake Breakfast

Dec 21 Last day of School Prior to Winter Break
Dec 22 - Jan 7 No School, Winter Break

Jan 8 First day of School after Winter Break

Our holiday movie night is coming up on December 8th,
pre-order your tickets and concessions by December
6th. More information is on the next page.

This year’s Pancake Breakfast is on Thursday December
21st, which is also PJ Day and the last day of school
before Winter Break. We rely on many volunteers to
feed all of our students in a timely manner, so keep an
eye out for the Signup Genius link that will be posted
soon, and please sign up if you can!

We are always looking for volunteers for Fun Lunch and
the various events coming throughout the year. If you
are interested in helping out please email our volunteer
coordinator Edith at rbevolunteers@gmail.com. 

Watch the PAC Facebook page, our instagram
(@rbepac), our website, and the "This Week at RBE"
emails for ways to get involved! If you are not receiving
the TWARBE emails, please email Cheryl at
cdavies@sd35.bc.ca to be added to the list.

If you have any questions or concerns please email our
PAC President Allison Senften at
bulpittpac@outlook.com.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/745815738765109
https://www.instagram.com/rbepac/
http://richardbulpittpac.com/


Vancouver Giants Tickets Fundraiser
December 29th @ 7:00pm, 

vs Edmonton Oil Kings 
at Langley Events Centre

You can purchase on Munch a Lunch, or
via e-transfer to bulpittpac@outlook.com.
Please put your last name and # of tickets

in the notation line for e-transfers.

Ticket delivery will be through e-tickets.  

$22
each

Deadline
Dec 18th

Next PAC Meeting Next Spring Fling 
Planning Meeting

Jan 15 - 7 PM
RBE Library

Jan 22 - 7 PM
On Google Meet

Fun Lunch Dates
Order on Munchalunch

Treat Day on Dec 15 
Order by Dec 5

Students need to bring a lunch

Wishing everyone a safe and happy holiday season, and we look forward to seeing you in 2024!

Purdy’s orders have been submitted and will be distributed soon. Keep an eye
out for pickup details. Thank you for your support!

https://munchalunch.com/schools/richardBulpitt/
https://munchalunch.com/schools/richardBulpitt/

